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Training for the
NBP in Opole
On 26 September 2023, an officer
of  TPCoE  conducted  a  training
course on anti-terrorist prevention
on  the  premises  of  the  Opole
branch  of  NBP.
The meeting was attended by representatives of the
management of the NBP. A discussion was held on the
4U social  campaign implemented by TPCoE. Special
attention  was  paid  to  the  recognition  of  terrorist
threats in their earliest stage. Recommended ways of
proceeding in the event of a direct occurrence of this
type of crisis situation, e.g. coming into contact with
an  armed  perpetrator  or  sending  a  so-called
dangerous  package,  were  also  discussed.  The
characteristics of  terrorist  threats to the security of
Poland and other EU states were also presented.

The training was an element of a broader educational
campaign of TPCoE for entities of the Polish banking
and financial sector.
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